
Safety Meeting Minutes 

November 10, 2021 

 

The following individuals attended the November 10, 2021 safety meeting: Earl Bright, 

Thomas Bruno, Kevin Cook, Michelle Geppert, Jeffrey King, Sheri Moyer, Tyna Muza, 

Mike Ralph, Tina Shope and Dee Reitzi.  

 

Sheri Moyer and Earl Bright, motioned to approve last month’s meetings. 

 

Dee reviewed the schedule for upcoming bridge demolition work at North Union Street, 

where it was noted that kids are still walking from the Middle School.  Most use the 

appropriate sidewalk, however some buses are still noticing the kids walking outside of 

the perimeters and are concerned for their well-being.  We will continue to monitor this 

to ensure their safety. 

 

Everyone in the committee has received the updated Safety Committee Chart so they 

know what their role as a member holds.   

 

Dee scheduled safety webinar training for Thomas, Kevin, Tina, Tyna and Tianna.  Their 

online webinar is scheduled for Tuesday, November 23rd, 2021 at 9:30 AM. 

 

Meeting ended at 10:00 AM 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 9:30 AM via Zoom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


